

February 10, 2022

Via email to: claire.gross@akleg.gov

Subject: Support for HB 246 Access To Marijuana Conviction Records

Dear Representative Kreiss-Tomkins,

I am writing in my role as General Manager for GOOD Cannabis to communicate our support of HB 246.

This proposed legislation is a much needed action that helps to remove the stigmatization of cannabis consumption. It is important that past offenses are viewed in light of our current context - Alaska is a state that recognizes the legal use of recreational cannabis. Much has been said about this issue already, so I will refrain from going into detail, but rather simply offer our strong support for this legislation. Many of our staff members will be closely watching the progress of this bill because we are passionate about the good it will do for the community of Alaska.

We commend all those who had a hand in bringing HB 246 to this point and hope that this legislation will receive broad support.

Sincerely,

Trevor Haynes

General Manager, GOOD Cannabis

907-888-3367

